
Safety Guideliness for Students Riding School Buses

 Board the bus only when the operator is seated at the
controls.
Board the bus in single file, holding onto the handrail, and
promptly proceed to the seat assigned to you by the
operator.
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TRANSPORTATION LETTER TO PARENTS
AND GUARDIANS

WE ARE TRANSPORTING
PRECIOUS CARGO

It is crucial that students and parents adhere to the following
guidelines below to ensure the safety and well-being of our
students during their bus journey.

Your cooperation in adhering to these safety
measures is greatly appreciated and will contribute
to creating a secure environment for all students.
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